
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMNET 
 

 
The Cyprus Symphony Orchestra Foundation announces that the predominant 

candidates for the position of Artistic Director – Conductor of the Cyprus 

Symphony Orchestra will be invited to collaborate with the Cyprus Symphony 

Orchestra between 30 May – 9 June 2017, instead of 18 – 28 April 2017 as 

announced in the position announcement.  
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